
POLICE CUSTODY OFFICER
ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER 

DESIGNATED POSITION

Only Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people are eligible to apply 
for this position as it is subject to Equal Opportunity Act 2010 (Vic) 
Section 12: Special Measures.

Victoria Police are recruiting for a Police Custody Officer (PCO) to join 
their team at the Melbourne West (CBD) Police Station.

As a PCO, you will play a crucial role in the management of persons 
in custody. You will also ensure the health, wellbeing, safety and 
supervision of people in custody, along with staff and visitors.

If you want to enjoy excellent employee benefits and a secure career, 
apply to be part of the Victoria Police team. Find out more about this 
opportunity via www.policecareer.vic.gov.au/pco

Apply today: www.policecareer.vic.gov.au/pco/current-vacancies 

(Vacancies close on Sunday 26 March).
ZO710174


